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SDG&E appreciates the opportunity to comment on the Local Market Power Mitigation 
(LMPM) Enhancements 2015 Draft Final Proposal and stakeholder call.  SDG&E 
continues to support efforts to improve market power mitigation and supports the 
proposal of the Department of Market Monitoring (DMM) with the new assurances to 
address stakeholder concerns.  SDG&E appreciates the DMM’s position it will test the 
new process significantly and only implement it when the ISO is confident of its 
performance. SDG&E commented to this on the Straw Proposal to ensure there are no 
issues resulting from implementation of this proposal such as design delays elsewhere 
or unintended consequences of data or model interactions.  SDG&E is also pleased the 
DMM has committed to monitoring the functionality and impact of the LMPM in all ISO 
markets.   
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